
Annual General Meeting
*Date Chane*

Date:  Wednesday May 1st
Time:  7:00 pm

Place:  Warman Home Centre Communiplex

Childcare will be provided.  Please let us know if
your child will be in attendance.

For those of you who requested Board packages
please ensure they are returned by April 22nd.

A fundraising email will be coming
shortly with the amount of

fundraising for each family and
what fundraising we will be doing

this year.

Summer Camp

Sarcan
Please remember you can donate your bottles to the

centre at  anytime.  Our Drop N Go code is 
Warman CC 306-384-1374

April 22
Board Packs due

April 25
Birthday Snack

Reminder that we will be running the summer camp
again this year at the Great Plains College.  

Registration Begins May 1st.  
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Important Dates

Spring Weather

Fundraising

With the warm weather comes
large puddles.  Please ensure your

child has plenty of extra socks,
pants and mitts.  The staff do their

best to make sure they are
covered properly with their rain

gear but “sometimes you just have
to swim” (direct quote)


